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On November 17, 2021, the Fairfax County Tree Commission transmitted its 2021 Annual 

Report to the Board. The Commission’s 2021 Report provides an overview of what is happening 

with respect to tree preservation, planting and related activities across Fairfax County. This is the 

first consolidated annual report of the Tree Commission and is based on the reporting 

requirements as defined in the 2019 Tree Action Plan, Fairfax Green Initiatives Item #5A and the 

Tree Commission Charter. It makes specific recommendations to the Board of Supervisors, 

including actions to support Fairfax Green Initiative Item #5A, a Community of Practice matrix 

and improving the Land Development Process. 

 

Therefore, we ask, that the Board direct the County Executive to charge the Office of 

Environmental and Energy Coordination, with support from relevant county agencies, to 

prepare a response to the Tree Commission’s 2021 Annual Report, prioritize its 

recommendations and report back to the appropriate Board of Supervisor’s Committees at 

a future meeting. 

 

 

  

Dan Storck 
Mount Vernon District Supervisor 

Fairfax County Board of Supervisors 

2511 Parkers Lane 

Mount Vernon, VA 22306 

  

Telephone: (703) 780-7518       E-mail: mtvernon@fairfaxcounty.gov 

  


